
 
 

 

PATRICK D. CROCKER 

patrick@crockerlawfirm.com 

 

 

 

June 8, 2015 

 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Executive Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio E-FILED VIA DIS SYSTEM 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio  43266-0573 

 

RE: BCN Telecom, Inc. 

 In the Matter of the Commission’s Investigation into Intrastate Carrier Access 

Reform 

Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 

 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

 

Pursuant to the Requirements of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio’s Entry dated April 2, 

2015 in the above-captioned proceeding, this letter of compliance is submitted on behalf of BCN 

Telecom, Inc. (“BCN”) to affirm compliance with 47 C.F.R. §§ 51.907 and 51.911.   

 

BCN’s current Ohio intrastate switched access rates are set at parity with its corresponding 

interstate rates, which are at parity with applicable ILEC access rates.  The Company, therefore, 

is already in compliance with the requirements of PUCO Case Number 10-2387-TP-COI, and no 

intrastate access tariff revisions are required at this time.  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (269) 381-8893 or via email to 

patrick@crockerlawfirm.com. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

CROCKER & CROCKER 

 
Patrick D. Crocker 

 

PDC/pas 
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